[bookmark: Text5][bookmark: Text6]Month: March	Grade:Third

[bookmark: Text2][bookmark: _GoBack]Special Events:   We are excited to welcome Tori Henderson to our third grade team for the next couple of months, as she substitutes for Mrs. Day. We would also like to welcome our newest addition to the PLES third grade "family". Mrs. Day's daughter was born on the last day of February.  We anxiously await meeting this bundle of joy in person. Congratulations to the Day family!
Spring Break is just around the corner.  This break will give all of us a chance to recharge before beginning State Assessments shortly after returning from our break.  More information will follow about this testing after we return.	
[bookmark: Text3]Curriculum:  We are beginning March with our school-wide celebration of Reading during "Read Across America Week".  We have been fortunate to have fantastic weather (for the most part) and have even done some of our Daily Five reading outside!  We are enjoying reading authentic text while applying decoding and comprehension skills - part of the Daily CAFÉ.
During Science we are learning about force and motion - with a focus on magnets and their properties.
In math we are focusing on fractions, time, division, and continuing to memorize multiplication facts.  We are excited to begin (after Spring Break) to test and earn ice cream toppings for learning these facts.
We will continue to study about Kansas and timelines as we prepare for our trip, on the afternoon of April 26, to the Kansas Museum of History.  We will also attend the Kansas Kids Fitness event at Seaman High school that morning.  One of our own 3rd grade parents, Annette Nally, is the coordinator for this event at Seaman. We are excited to be involved. More information about these two events will be sent as the date gets closer. 
[bookmark: Text4]Reminders:  
Students need to remember to check their "Take Home Folder" every night and always return it the next day.  Students may have homework that they need to complete for their class and they may have notes they need to bring home safely.
Students also need to continue to come to school prepared for any type of weather Kansas might surprise us with.  Some students have been wearing shorts and/or not bringing a jacket and when our wind begins blowing out of the north, we have some very chilly students during our outside recess. 
